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Good morning, 
        

 

In terms of the questions on notice, here is my feedback: 

 Clear protocols between Victoria and NSW that enable consistent and timely information sharing
between specialist family violence services and local Police.  This should include common
language around levels of risk, and when consent from either victim-survivors or adults using
violence is needed.

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide feedback to the committee. 

If you require any further information please let me know. 
Amy 
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